Manya Schilperoort

Please insist that Chevron be required to follow alternative plan #4 and completely clean up the soil
they helped contaminate while enjoying such high profits. The Edmonds Marsh is a precious
natural resource that many birds and creatures rely upon. It is one of the few remaining such places
along the west coast of the United States, and thus should be treated with utmost regard for the
natural habitat it uniquely creates.

We need Chevron to help us restore the marsh rather than leave the cost and work to current and
future residents of Edmonds, who never participated in that contamination in the first place.

If we continue to refuse to hold these companies responsible for the havoc they wreak, they will
only continue to do so again in other places, affecting untold people and wildlife - all while

continuing to reap their profits.

I'm not against a company earning profits. That's their goal. But at the cost of generations of humans
and wildlife? No. It must end.

Thank you.



